
 

 

March 10, 2024 
 

Friends,  

 

I write to wish a blessed Ramadan to everyone observing this holy month in San Antonio, Texas, 

and throughout the country.  

 

San Antonio's Muslim American community has long played an integral role in the growth, 

prosperity, and culture of our city. May this sacred time bring you the opportunity for spiritual 

renewal, gatherings with family and friends, charitable activities, and giving thanks for life’s 

greatest blessings. 

 

There is much to be grateful for this year, including Islamic Relief USA’s efforts to support 

community and social service organizations nationwide. These partnerships, including one with 

San Antonio’s Culturinga, have helped to welcome refugees, provide immigrant services, 

respond to food insecurity, and much more. 

 

I am hopeful that by working together, we will continue to overcome our toughest challenges and 

strengthen our sense of belonging and unity.  

 

Ramadan Mubarak! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Joaquin Castro  

Member of Congress 


